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EFFECTIVE 1ST AUGUST 2025 
 
 
As of the 1st of August 2025, all trainers must supply WWCC (Working with children 
check) and have a current relevant Public Liability Certificate Of Currency upon renewal of 
membership or they will be ineligible to compete at sanctioned AQHA events on horses 
other than those registered in their name. 
 


